School Visit Programme 2017 — Queen Margaret College

English Version

Date: 29/06/17
Location: Queen Margaret College

On 29" June 2017 staff from the JICC accompanied by Dr. Kyoko Mikami, National Adviser of
International Languages Exchanges and Pathways visited the year 11 Japanese class at Queen
Margaret College as part of our revitalised School Visit Programme.

The 55 minute long visit included a short presentation about JICC activities and our staff member’s
firsthand experience on the JET Programme, followed by a group round of Karuta (a Japanese
game similar to snap) and later a fun experience with Kendama (a Japanese toy similar to the
classic cup and ball game). The students had a great time playing new games and interacting with
the JICC staff.
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1 JICC staff member Chris, giving a presentation about his
experiance on the JET Programme

1 Students learning how to use kendama with Mikami sensei

2 Class photo

3 The students enjoy an intense game of karuta



